
Syneargy transformer Visit 

 

 

On March 17, 2022, a group from the Electrical Engineering Department visited Syneargy Transformer. 

The visit provided students with valuable insights into transformer technology and manufacturing 

processes. Participants toured the facility, observing the production lines and learning about the 

various stages of transformer design and testing. The experience offered a practical understanding of 

theoretical concepts covered in their coursework, emphasizing the importance of energy efficiency 

and innovative practices in the electrical engineering field. The visit concluded with a Q&A session, 

allowing students to engage with industry professionals and discuss career opportunities in the sector. 


